
 

 

## RESTRICTED ## 

Dear valued customer, 
 
 

RELOCATION OF UOB PLAZA MAHKOTA BRANCH AND WEALTH BANKING 
CENTRE 

 
 

As part of our continuous effort to provide you a better banking experience, we are 
pleased to inform you that we will be relocating our Plaza Mahkota Branch and Wealth 
Banking Centre from Jalan PM5 to Taman Kota Laksamana Jaya (UOB Kota 
Laksamana) on Tuesday, 6 June 2023. The UOB Kota Laksamana branch details are 
as follow: 
 

      
 UOB Kota Laksamana Branch 
No. 24, Jalan KLJ4,  
Taman Kota Laksamana Jaya, 
75200 Melaka. 

   
    

The final day of banking operations at Plaza Mahkota will be on Friday, 2 June 2023. To 
facilitate the relocation, our self-service banking terminals will not be available from 2 June 
2023 to 5 June 2023. 
 
If you require any assistance, you may reach out to your dedicated Relationship Manager. 
Alternatively, you may contact our 24-hour UOB Contact Centre at 07-2881 121. 
 
Thank you and we look forward to serving you at our new premise with improved facilities 
and additional services.   
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 

Maria Tan Swee Tin  
Branch Manager 
UOB Plaza Mahkota  
United Overseas Bank (Malaysia) Bhd 

  
  

 


